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 Julie Kleeman OBJ2016/2600/P 29/06/2016  16:49:54 Dear Camden,

I am very concerned regarding the proposal to build a basement on this site. the basement impact 

assessment is dated 2012 and has not been updated for the 2016 application. Given the complexity of 

the earlier applications and some of them being permitted development, it is not clear to me that the 

basement issues were properly dealt with in the earlier applications and appeals.

I am worried that building a basement on this site will damage my property which is just behind the 

Garden House. 

I am requesting that

you reject the basement part of this proposal, as it has the potential to damage other property close by.

Your sincerely,

Julie Kleeman

12 Heath Villas

Vale of Health

London

NW3 1AW
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